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Detterman, Mark, Env. Health

From: Detterman, Mark, Env. Health
Sent: Thursday, December 10, 2009 1:50 PM
To: 'acosta@chevron.com'
Cc: 'Evans, Charlotte'
Subject: RO454; Chevron #20-6145, 800 Center, Oakland; WP Addendum

Hi Aaron, Hi Charlotte, 
 
I wanted to send an acknowledgment of the review of the Work Plan Addendum for this site.  Knowing you wanted to 
proceed with this work for the site, I did want to let you know that the addendum looks fine and that tasks can be started 
(if you’ve not already done so).  Presuming you are still aiming to submit a surficial soil sampling work plan by Dec 15th, 
my thought was I would provide the “official” word for both work plans in a letter commenting on both.  In the interim 
you can use this email. 
If you’ve questions, let me know. 
Best, 
 
Mark Detterman 
Hazardous Materials Specialist, PG, CEG 
Alameda County Environmental Health 
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway 
Alameda, CA  94502 
Direct: 510.567.6876 
Fax:    510.337.9335 
Email: mark.detterman@acgov.org 
 
PDF copies of case files can be downloaded at: 
 
http://www.acgov.org/aceh/lop/ust.htm 
 
 


